
 

 

 
 
 

Our File No.: 151373 
Direct Line: (519) 661-6770 

E-mail: cgodby@harrisonpensa.com  
 

December 18, 2012 
 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  EB-2011-0140 – East West Tie Designation Proceeding 
 
We are writing to request that Philip Hanser be given access to the unredacted versions 
of confidential documents filed with the Board by Great Lakes Power Transmission LP 
(“GLPT”) and Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”) in this proceeding.  Mr. Hanser is an 
external consultant to the Ojibways of Pic River First Nation (“PRFN”) and will be 
assisting the PRFN in reviewing the Applications filed by the transmitters and preparing 
interrogatories thereon. 
 
In order to assist and provide appropriate advice to PRFN and its counsel, Mr. Hanser 
requires access to the confidential information in the same manner as other external 
consultants have been granted such access in this proceeding. 
 
As indicated in the executed Declaration and Undertaking enclosed, Mr. Hanser has  
read, understood, and agreed to be bound by the terms of that document and the 
Board's Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
HARRISON PENSALLP 

 
Carol L. Godby 
CLG/tst 
 
Encl. 


